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Public session on stormwater management

	The Town of Caledon has started a study to address concerns related to stormwater flows at various locations.

The study will be undertaken as an environmental assessment (EA), which will develop, evaluate and recommend preferred

alternatives for the remediation of stormwater management concerns at the affected sites. To determine the nature of the problem, an

inventory of the local physical, natural and social environment will be completed. Once the problems are understood, a set of

alternative solutions will be developed and presented to the public and regulatory agencies for comment.

A public information centre (PIC) is being held to receive input, comments and concerns on the EA.

It will be April 2, from 5:30 to 7:30 p.m. at Albion-Bolton Community Centre. The Town will display information in an open-house

format, showing conceptual design information relative to the project and to answer questions and discuss next steps.
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